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From:
Sent: 03 December 2015 21:59
To: neighbourhoodplanning@york.gov.uk
Subject: Fw: Objection  Strensall

  
   
We wish to object on the following grounds   1  The site forms part of a larger site on which The Secreary  
of State upheld an earlier Refusal and e refusal earlier this year       2  The subject site forms part of the Green 
Belt              3 The Bone Dyke  over capacity and is prone to flooding             4  We 
already have traffic problems especially with the regular bus service to York and Large Lorries servicing Tesco 
Especially between 8.30 and 9.30 every morning when children are going to school often on bikes and 
scooters.             5  Because of on street parking (which has been modified by extending yellow lines that part of the 
Village has become more dangerous, traffic travels more quickley because there are no parked care etc to slow them 
down) where part is only single carriageway causes congestion at a time when children are going to school the 
opening of the post office and patients visiting the Dr Surgery (on Southfields Road)       6  Strensall's infrastructure is 
aleady inadequate for the existing population The Main Villge Street is congested, The School has no land on which 
to expand and already the playing fields have been built on( for additional; School Accommodation) The Main Drain in 
the Village overflows and backs up our drains flooding our garden with sewage this will be confirmed by Yorkshire 
Water  and it is only in the past 12 years any drainage problems have been 
experienced. Year by year they become more frequent and although the pumping system keeps being upgraded the 
drains were laid in the 1880 /1890 with no upgrade to size   
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